
 

 

 

20 October 2023 
 
Walk-in Thursdays! 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you know, at our school we prioritise reading and place great emphasis on quality, daily phonics lessons 
and promoting a love of stories. We would love to invite you to be a part of your child’s reading journey 
and therefore we are asking you to join us every week for a reading drop in session!  
 
We will be inviting parents from Reception to Year 2 to join us every Thursday morning from 8.40-9am.  
 
During this time you can join your child in class to read a book of their choice.  
 
We are also planning to have short information sessions for you with handy tips and advice on how to 
support your child’s reading and we will plan in some opportunities for you to see reading and phonics in 
action with the teacher.  
 
We ask that you attend at least once every half term but you are welcome to attend as many times as you 
wish. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the first walk in Thursday on the 2nd November.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs N Stringfellow 
Assistant Principal 


